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Product Discontinuation Notice

To: All E300 End-Users

Re: Discontinuation notice for E300

No: PDN-20211118-1

Date: October 1, 2021

 support@thinkrf.com
 +1-613-369-5104

This product discontinuation notice serves as a formal notice that thinkRF is now discontinuing 
ongoing support for later versions of the Keysight VSA software including VSA2021 (or later) 
releases.

The standard warranty terms will be honored for all units shipped to date. Special orders in place 
and active prior to the announcement date will be honored according to the terms of that order, 
with regard to product availability, warranty, or support terms.

For existing E300 integrations in use, thinkRF recommends using VSA2020 software.

No alternate products will be available. We regret the inconvenience and impact this notice 
may cause. We appreciate your understanding and value your partnership. We look forward to 
thinkRF's continued support of your company's spectrum monitoring requirements in the years 
to come.

The thinkRF E300 Enabler for Keysight 89600 VSA provides integration with Keysight VSA 
software versions up to VSA2020.
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